
NOER Foundation
Presents Kussow

With $41,000 Grant!

Jim Spindler, in his role as the research director
of the O.J. NOER TURFGRASS RESEARCH
FOUNDATION, travelled from his Pennsylvania
home to the NOER research facility at the Univer-
sity of Wisconsin-Madison to present a major re-
search grant to Dr. Wayne R. Kussow.

The grant is easily the largest ever made by the
NOER FOUNDATION for turfgrass research. The
very first research grant, made over 30 years ago,
was to Dr. Jim Love for a nutrient deficiency symp-
tom study.

The directors felt it would be most appropriate to
make the first research grant to the O.J. NOER
TURFGRASS RESEARCH AND EDUCATION
FACILITY.

O.J. NOER was a graduate of the Department
of Soil Science at the UW-Madison. Love and Kus-
sow are from the Soils Department, also.

Jim Spindler made a long Irlp to present Wayne Kussow with a research
grant from the HOEft Foundation.
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